
CCTV Penalty Charge Notices 
 
Medway uses CCTV enforcement for parking and traffic breaches to provide a 
safer environment and to make sure that our roads are less congested. The 
mobile vehicles have a CCTV camera attached for capturing evidence of 
vehicles parked in breach of the Traffic Management Act 2004.  Static 
automatic numberplate recognition cameras are in place to enforce vehicles in 
breach of the Transport Act 2000, such as driving in a bus lane. 
 
In these circumstances, penalty charge notices will not be attached to a 
vehicle or handed to the driver, but sent through the post to the registered 
owner of the vehicle. Signs are clearly displayed for motorists to see wherever 
there is CCTV enforcement in Medway.  
 
If you have a received a Penalty Charge Notice and would like to view the 
evidence online please enter your Penalty Charge Number (beginning MW) 
and your Vehicle Registration Mark (VRM). Footage will only be available to 
view 24 hours after issue. 
 
We cannot use a mobile vehicle to enforce on-street parking. Find out more 
from GOV.UK. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/government-bans-use-of-cctv-spy-cars-for-on-street-parking
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